From: Rosario, Elisa
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 4:39:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Thomas H. Powers, Dept. Of Water Management - Travel Req. 

 

Good Afternoon, 
​

Please be advised, Commissioner Thomas H. Powers attended the 2015 ACEC Excellence Awards in Chantily, Virginia on Feb. 20th -22nd, 2015, as part of the Judging Panel. The American Council of Engineering Companies has provided Mr. Powers hotel accommodations and will reimburse his airfare and transportation costs for this trip. Please let me know if you need me to provide you with any documentations. Thank You  

Elisa Rosario 
Assistant to the Commissioner 
Department of Water Management
